School Community Council Minutes

Canyon View Elementary
October 10,2018

Welcome & Introductions
Approval of Minutes/Follow up

Business:

Internet safety discussion by Jennifer Davis, Internet Safety Coordinator
and Coordinator and Ed Tech Chandra Martz

Our responsibility is to let the community, school and teachers
know about what we are doing to filter and make our
technology safe- Mrs. Draper will emphasize the “Common
Sense Media” link on our website in the next Cub Chronicle.
What parents do to filter things at home is found in the link
mentioned above.

Many parents have used the application called “Circle” which
can help shut down internet when necessary and control what
students use online.

The top priority is to talk to students and teach them about
internet safety, at home and at school.

We have an assembly on Monday October 21st for students
regarding digital citizenship and internet safety.

Debrief on Land Trust funds

o The Land Trust Money amendment will not get submitted to the
School Board due to current limited enrollment funds.

o Due to this, our technology goals have shifted due to lack of
funding.

o We currently have one iPad cart in first grade and two in second
grade. The goal is to get one cart per class.

o We can discuss next steps for a one to one technology plan for next
year when we (hopefully) have increased enrollment and funding.

Update of fall data by Tammy Dautel.



o See attached presentation

e Update on SCC Council Membership.
o Two of our parent members have currently resigned within the
recent month, due to relocation and scheduling complications.
o Rayna will get the word out in her PTA emails and Kierstin will
communicate the openings in the next Cub Chronicle.
o Itis great for parents to know what is going on in the school, and
council members will spread the word as well.

Action Items:

e We will vote on September minutes at our November meeting
when we have a full council again.

Assignments:
= None at this time

Next Meeting: November 13, 4:30 PM

Members Present:
Emily Weigel

Tami Dautel
Kierstin Draper
Karla Antivilo

Visitors Present:

Awbree Summers, Administrative Intern
Chandra Martz, CVE Educational Technologist
Jennifer Davis, CVE Internet Safety Coordinator






